
Dear [Buddy's Name], 

I hope this letter finds you well! As the holiday season approaches, I find myself reminiscing 

about our childhood memories together, especially the unique customs our families had during 

this festive time. 

Remember those chilly December nights when we would gather around the fireplace, sipping hot 

cocoa while decorating the tree? My mom's special cookies were always a highlight, and I can 

still smell that cinnamon scent filling the room. Your family always had those amazing light 

displays--our neighborhood felt so magical! 

And how could I forget our annual tradition of making handmade ornaments? We would spend 

hours creating those little masterpieces, laughing and competing to see whose was the best. It 

was the perfect way to connect and create lasting memories. 

What were some of your favorite traditions? I would love to hear more about what your family 

does to celebrate this time of year. 

Looking forward to hearing from you soon! 

Warmest wishes, 

[Your Name] 


